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Celebrating 65 Years of Education
1957 ~ 2022

‘every child Matters’

10t June 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

NOTIFICATION OF PARENT/TEACHER MEETING
YEAR 8 - FRIDAY 24th JUNE 2022

To facilitate a Parent/Teacher Meeting for our Year 8 students, we will be holding a
meeting on Friday 24" June 2022.

Years 9 — 11 students do not need to attend school on this day

Letters to the Parents/Guardians of our Year 8 students will be issued to the students
today with full details.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Ads. ML gla s

Ms R. McLaughlin O
Principal
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